
Note:  This flash has been sent to the FAMIS Flash List, Finance Officers, FAACS users, and ADPICS-All Users.  Please 
forward this message to all affected FAMIS Accounting users in your department. 

 
FAMIS v5 FLASH #167:  Index Code Table, FAMIS Accounting/Purchasing and FAACS 
availability (from May 22nd to May 25th) 
 
Who:  All FAMIS/ADPICS/FAACS Users 
 
What:  We will be running the index code recast this weekend after 5:00 p.m. on Friday, May 
23 through Sunday, May 25, 2014.  
 
Why:  To accommodate this process, we need to make the following changes to systems 
availability. 
 
When: 
 
1)  The Index Code Table will not be available for update from 5:00 p.m. Thursday, May 22 

through Sunday, May 25, 2014. 
 
2)  FAMIS Accounting/Purchasing and FAACS will not be available from 5:00 p.m. Friday, May 

23 through Sunday, May 25, 2014. 
 
What departments should do:  Please do not use the system during this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Connie Chu (Controller's Office, AOSD -- Reporting Unit) at 
415-554-5246. 
 
Please do not reply to this message – this is a message sent on behalf of the Controller AOSD and is not sent by the 
initiator of the Flash.  If you would like to be removed from (or added to) the Flash list, please send a Track-it 
request: http://ctl-
chewp01/TrackItWeb/SelfService/Account/LogIn?ReturnUrl=%2fTrackItWeb%2fSelfService%2fApplication%2fMain 
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